Frony: Timothy Carolan <tim@marineelectric.biz>
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 5:30 PM

To: Craig Hill

Subject: RE: Sign Permit

Craig, The sign is fine by me. T.L.

Tim Carolan, Owner

Marine Electric

P.O. Box 4714

Portland, ME 04112

207-874-9569
www.facebook.com/marineelectricportland

From: Craig Hill [mailto:craig@stonesurface.net)
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 10:45 AM
To: Timothy Carolan

Subject: Sign Permit

Hi Tim,

We are putting in our application for our sign. We need permission from you as you are the building owner to be able to
place this sign on your building as required by the city of Portland Sign Permit requirements, As discussed we are
planning on mounting a sign on the exterior of the building into the CMU wall assembly mounted on a metal bracket and
the size of the sign is approx. 2’-6” x 3'-4",

PLEASE CONFIMR THAT THIS IS ACCEPTABLE TO YOU.

Thanks,

Craig Hill

Commercial Project Manager
Stone Surface

247 Main Street

Bridgton, Me 04009

Cell: 207-256-7583

Email: craig@stonesusface.net




